JANUARY 2018

BASEBALL SHADE

Construction is underway on the Shade Structures at the Bishop Park Baseball and Softball complexes. These

structures will provide protection, increase comfort, and improve the usability of these complexes. Thank you to everyone who has supported this project.

We're looking forward to a great year.



DOG PARK MEETING

Dog Park & Barkway Information and Volunteer Meeting DATE: Monday, January 29, 2018 at 6pm PLACE: Bishop Park

Are you interested in or have questions about the proposed Dog Park and Barkway Off-Leash Trail at Alcoa Park? Come by and learn more about these two projects, and if you are interested in helping out with either, we will have information about how to become involved. If you would like more information in the meantime, contact Tricia Power, Animal Control Director at 501-943-0943, or visit: http://www.cityofbryant.com/1173/Bryant-Dog-Park



Bryant Municipal Complex 210 SW 3rd Street Bryant, AR 72022 O: 501.943.0999 F: 501.943.0992

For general information send an email to: info@cityofbryant.com



MATADVERTISE HERE. Send advertising requests to: shaun@youradteam.com 冷て





SPRING CLEANUP

FROM THE OFFICE OF MAYOR JILL DABBS

It will soon be spring, and the City of Bryant Street Department is gearing up to conduct their annual "Spring Clean Up." Crews are scheduled to start each Monday for the following wards:

WARD I – Monday March 5th through 9th WARD II – Monday March 12th through 16th

WARD III - Monday March 19th through 23rd

WARD IV - Monday March 26th through March 29th

Each ward will take approximately one week to complete. Once a ward or street is complete, they will not return. (There are no pick-ups on Saturday or Sunday.)

Please place stacks of limbs and brush (no larger than 10 ft. long) at curbside or next to the street by 7:00 a.m. on the Monday for your Ward – please do not put near any obstacles such as mailboxes, street light poles, water meters etc. Crews will not be able to pick up trash, lumber, leaves, treated wood or root wads, as we have no way to dispose of these items. For those items, you can contact the Landfill at 501-569-3751 to see what their procedure is.

Please be advised, should inclement weather occur during this time, "Spring Clean Up" might be delayed temporarily to help clear the areas affected.

If you have any questions, please contact the City of Bryant Street Department at 501-943-0468 or email us at naddante@cityofbryant.com. This schedule will also be on the City's website: www.cityofbryant.org. Recycling information can be found on the Recycle Saline website or by going to http://recyclesaline.org/curbside.html.

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL ZONES TO BE REDRAWN

FROM BRYANT SCHOOLS: In the Bryant School District, students are assigned to schools based on where they live. The district is planning now for future growth by redrawing attendance zones for elementary schools. A new plan will relieve overcrowding and balance enrollment in existing schools, as well as establish attendance zones for Parkway Elementary opening in August 2018.

During January and February, public meetings will provide information on the proposed new boundaries and gather participant feedback. Visit bryantschools.org for meeting dates.

STORMWATER ED

STORMWATER ED MAKES DEBUT

On December 13th, at the Public Works Safety Meeting, Stormwater ED made his debut and was a big hit. ED is part of the Public Outreach Program to remind kids of all ages the importance of Stormwater Pollution Prevention. He will be making many more appearances in 2018 to educate children on ways to keep stormwater cleaner as it enters our storm drains and creeks where ED and his friends live. Ed says, "Nothing in the Drain but the Rain!"



For more information on ways you can help, visit the Stormwater Department page at www.cityofbryant.com.





FROM THE DESK OF J.P. JORDAN, FIRE CHIEF

BRYANT FIRE DEPARTMENT: In accordance with City of Bryant Ordinance 2015-13, Section 1, (E), the months of January and February 2018 will be temporarily added to the periods of allowable open burning of residential yard waste.

This decision is based on the lengthy burn ban that has been in place in Saline County (Oct-Dec, 2017). The yard waste being held will be allowed to be burned during this extension, in the interest of fire safety and fire hazard mitigation.

Also please remember that burning of yard waste in any right of way (ditches, alleys, streets, etc.) is prohibited. Burning in these areas may cause damage to drainage structures as well as potentially preventing adequate drainage.

All other sections of Ordinance 2015-13 still apply and shall be adhered to. If another Burn Ban is issued in this time frame, burning shall cease.

City Offices Closed

City of Bryant - Scheduled Meetings

ENTITY	MTG TIME	MEETING DAY
WATER COMMITTEE	6:00PM	LAST TUESDAY
PARKS COMMITTEE	6:00PM	SECOND MONDAY
PLANNING COMMISSION	6:00PM	SECOND MONDAY
CITY COUNCIL	7:00PM	LAST TUESDAY
DEVELOPMENT & REVIEW	9:00AM	EVERY THURSDAY

JANUARY 2018						FEBRUARY 2018							MARCH 2018							
S	M	Т	W	Т	F	S	S	M	Т	W	Т	F	S	S	M	Т	W	Т	F	S
	1	2	3	4	5	6					1	2	3					1	2	3
7	8	9	10	11	12	13	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	4	5	6	7	8	9	10
14	15	16	17	18	19	20	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	11	12	13	14	15	16	17
21	22	23	24	25	26	27	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	18	19	20	21	22	23	24
28	29	30	31				25	26	27	28				25	26	27	28	29	30	31